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Monthly Report 
February 2025 

 

Offense January 2025 February 2025 

Burglary 2 6 

Theft 6 0 

Robbery 0 0 

Total Index Crimes Reported 8 6 

Reports Taken   

Misdemeanor 17 12 

Felony 17 9 

Charges Filed/Arrests   

Misdemeanor 5 12 

Felony 2 1 

Outside Agency Warrant Arrest 0 0 

Traffic Enforcement   

Number of Violations 813 738 

Crash Investigations   

Minor Crashes 17 19 

Major Crashes 3 3 

Fatality Crashes 0 0 

Calls for Service   

Alarms 29 32 

Assist Other Agency 23 27 

Disturbance 9 13 

Other 163 176 

Security Checks 479 396 

Suspicious Activity/Persons 44 17 

 
 Significant Events 

 February 3 – Officers conducted a traffic stop in the area of Sierra Vista Blvd/Meridiana Pkwy. 
During the traffic stop it was found that the driver of the vehicle was intoxicated. An arrest was 
made and a report was generated.  

 February 4 – Officers were dispatched to the area of SH 288/CR 62 in reference to a person walking 
in the roadway. During the call the person was found to be intoxicated. An arrest was made and 
a report was generated. 

 February 8 – Officers were dispatched to the area of SH 288/Meridiana Pkwy for a disturbance in 
a vehicle. Upon arrival it was found an assault had occurred. An arrest was made and a report was 
generated.  
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  February 9 – Officers conducted a traffic stop in the area of Ames Blvd/Sterling Lakes Dr. During 
the traffic stop it was found the driver of the vehicle had a suspended license. An arrest was made 
and a report was generated. 

 February 13 – Officers conducted a traffic stop in the area of Sterling Gate Dr/Meridiana Pkwy. 
During the traffic stop drug paraphilia was located in the vehicle. The driver of the vehicle was 
issued a citation and released.  

 February 18 – Officers were dispatched to the 9900 block of Clear Diamond Dr in reference to a 
disturbance. Upon arrival it was found an assault had occurred. An arrest was made and a report 
was generated.  

 February 24 – Officers were dispatched the 1500 block of Barbados Ln in reference to a burglary 
of a motor vehicle. Officers have identified a suspect and a warrant has been issued.  

 February 25 – Officers were dispatched to the 15000 block of SH 6 in reference to a minor crash. 
During the crash investigation it was found that the driver of one of the vehicles was intoxicated. 
An arrest was made and a report was generated.  

 February 27 – Officers were dispatched to the 4000 block of Watson Dr in reference to a 
disturbance. Upon arrival it was found an assault had occurred. An arrest was made and a report 
was generated.  

 

 
 
Office of Emergency Management Update 
 
OEM staff have been working with the Federal Emergency Management Administration and Texas 
Division of Emergency Management in regard to reimbursement of funds expended during Hurricane 
Beryl. On February 28, staff was notified that our reimbursement request of $212,421.55 was 
approved by FEMA. We are currently working with TDEM for approval of the remaining amount of 
$70,807.18. These funds were expended on our debris hauling and monitoring contracts.  
 
We soon expect to receive approval of reimbursement of other Hurricane Beryl funds from FEMA.  


